
3. PRESENTATION – ACCESS TO INTRANET FOR COMMUNITY BOARD MEMBERS 
 
 Simon Markham (Director of Information) outlined the present situation applicable to Councillors and 

Community Board Members, and signalled planned changes together with possible changes, 
including the provision of a ‘Community Board Members’ intranet – password based access to web 
information, customised for Board Members. 

 
 The Committee decided that staff survey Councillors and Community Board Members relating to: 
 
 1. Higher speed connections. 
 
 2. Dedicated second line for Community Board members and details of ISP costs. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


